
City of Del Mar

November 19,2014

The Honorable John Laird, Chair and Council Members
California Ocean Protection Council
1330 Broadway, 13th Floor
Oakland, CA94612-2530

Dear Chair Laird and Council Members:

On behalf of the City Council, I would like to thank you for recommending approval of the

$ 100,000 grant request from the 2014 Local Coastal Program Sea-Level Rise Adaptation Grant.

Since incorporation in 1959, the City of Del Mar has strived to be the regional leader in coastal

stewardship and has always embraced opportunities to preserve, testore, and protect its most

valuable resources. The requested grant funding provides a significant public benefit through the

preservation, protection and careful long-range planning of Del Mat's unique coastal resources

from the effects of sea rise and coastal flooding. Though only two square miles in land area, Del

Mar boasts some of San Diego County's most magnificent beaches, ecologically-sensitive
lagoons, and visitor-serving attractions, including the Del Mar Racetrack and Fairground'

Imprinted upon the City's seal, "Multum in Parvis" stands for "Much in Little," and it is the

City's directive to preserve and enhance its small, but significant coastal profile for present and

future generations.

Again, we sincerely appreciate your support of our grant application and look forward to
completing this important regional project.

Sincerely,

Lee Haydu
Mayor
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